
  
Meeting 2012 January 16 

COUNCIL REPORT 
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: FESTIVALS BURNABY GRANT APPLICATIONS - 
 NEIGHBOURHOOD EVENTS 
 
The Executive Committee of Council submits the following recommendations for Council’s 
approval: 
 
#11-N-014 Buckingham Elementary School 
  50th Anniversary Celebrations 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT a grant in the amount of $3,000 be awarded to Buckingham Elementary School 

for their 50th Anniversary Celebrations to be held 2012 September 29. 
 

REPORT 
  
An application was received from Buckingham Elementary School requesting a grant in the 
amount of $3,000 to support their 50th Anniversary Celebrations to be held on 2012 September 
29.  This one day celebratory event, open to the public, will recognize 50 years of students, 
teachers, staff, families and community builders at the school.  Buckingham School is a unique 
school in that many of the children of the school are grandchildren of the original students, or are 
children of parents who went to the school.  As a result, there is a strong alumni and vibrant 
community that supports all of the school’s undertakings. 

 
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of $3,000 be 
awarded to Buckingham Elementary School. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

Councillor N.M. Volkow 
Chair 

 
 

Councillor P. Calendino 
Vice Chair 

 
 

Councillor P. McDonell 
Member 

Copied to: City Manager 
 Deputy City Manager (Turpin) 
 Director Parks, Recr. & Cult. Services  
 Director Finance 


